Sutherland Shire

COUNCIL

File Ref: CP/14/718853
6 November 2014

Mr Emmanuel Vivant
Executive Director, Infrastructure
SITA Australia Pty Limited

By email: emmanuel.vivant@sita.com.au

Dear Mr Vivant

Office of the

General Manager
Administration Centre

4-20 Eton Street, Sutherland
NSW 2232 Auslralia

Please reply to:

Locked Bag 17,

Sutherland NSW 1499
Australia

Tel 02 9710 0360

Fax 02 9710 0270

DX4511 SUTHERLAND
Email ssc(@ssc.nsw.gov.au
www.sutherland.nsw.gov.au

ABN 52 018 204 808

This is to advise that Council supports the submission of the Lucas Heights Resource
Recovery Park — State Significant Development Support document (Preliminary
Environmental Assessment) to the Department of Planning & Environment.

Council also supports the submission of the draft Voluntary Planning Agreement
(including the Environmental Management Plans attached as appendices) for public
exhibition and current with the preliminary environmental assessment.

| understand you will be lodging these documents with the Department in the near

future.

Yours sincerely

iy —

/
J W Rayner

General Manager



